
StairLite
Personalised Stairway Lighting

®
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A secret „HighLite“:  
illuminating stair lights with 
individual logo, ship name or 
owner‘s initials. 

StairLites are not only opti-
cally appealing but they also  
demonstrate a great practical 
value. 

Perfectly suited as highly 
reliable stairway, gangboard, 
cockpit and floor illumination, 
the StairLites discreetly add a 
personal touch to your yacht. 

The StairLite‘s standard format 
is 90 x 50 x ca. 10 mm with 
bevelled edges. Special forms 
and neutral surfaces are also 
possible. A further distinction  
is the easy mounting. 

The StairLites are available in 
either large or small (from 5 
articles) quantites supplied  
according to request with ship-
yard logo, ship‘s name, owner‘s 
initials or personal design, 
optionally with laminated film 
or stainless steel surfaces.

l	10 mm acrylic

l	LEDs in warm white, cold 
white, blue, red, green, yel-
low and orange

l	For 12 or 24 Volt on-board 
supply systems

l	High performance surface 
in various colours or with 
stainless steel

Your Contact to 
Yachtlite:
Yachtlite 
Stefan Wienecke GmbH 
Dreihornstr. 18 
30659 Hannover  
GERMANY

Tel. +49 (0)511 / 647 40 0 
Fax +49 (0)511 / 647 40 40

info@yachtlite.com  
www.yachtlite.com

StairLite – One Step Ahead

®


